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Grave Secret Charlaine Harris
2009-10-27 Lightning-struck sleuth
Harper Connelly and her stepbrother
Tolliver must face their family’s
troubled past in this gripping
mystery from #1 New York Times
bestselling author Charlaine Harris.
Taking a break from looking for the
dead, Harper and Tolliver decide to
visit the two little girls they both
think of as sisters. But as they
travel to Texas, memories of their
horrible childhood resurface... To
make matters worse, Tolliver learns
his father is out of jail and trying
to reestablish contact with other
family members. Tolliver wants no
part of the man—but he may not have a
choice in the matter. Soon, family
secrets ensnare them both, as Harper
finally discovers what happened to
her missing sister, Cameron, so many
years before. And what she finds out
will change her world forever.
Dead But Not Forgotten Charlaine
Harris and Toni L.P. Kelner
2021-06-01 Charlaine Harris’ #1 New
York Times bestselling Sookie
Stackhouse novels are a cultural
phenomenon, spawning a blockbuster TV
show and enthralling millions of
devoted fans around the world. Here,
Harris and co-editor Toni L.P. Kelner
invite a cadre of authors to delve
deeper into the shadows of Bon Temps
with fifteen short stories set in the
world of Sookie Stackhouse ranging
from the dramatic to the delightful.
Just some of the stories you’ll
experience within include... Purely
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platonic police officers Kevin Pryor
and Kenya Jones find themselves out
of their jurisdiction and out of luck
when their pursuit of a bloodpoisoned killer vampire leads them
into the realm of the undead criminal
underworld in Rachel Caine’s
“Nobody’s Business.” In Leigh Evans’
hilarious “Extreme Makeover Vamp
Edition,” uber-fashionable reality TV
hosts Todd Seabrook and Bev Leveto
are recruited by Eric Northman to do
the impossible: bestow a whole new
look upon a his very old, very
unwilling, and very cranky vampiric
bride-to-be... Vampire Bubba may not
be King of Rock ’n Roll anymore, but
he knows enough to know he isn’t
exactly the brightest bulb on the
bayou. Unfortunately, he proves
himself all too right when, in the
middle of an important rescue
mission, he gets sidetracked in Bill
Crider’s “Don’t Be Cruel.” At
Christmastime, fast-talking halfdemon Diantha is tasked by her Uncle
Desmond to look into why his favored
mortal, Sookie, isn’t decking the
halls—and soon discovers that someone
is trying to make the holidays a big
humbug in “The Real Santa Claus” by
Leigh Perry. Full of magic, fierce
creatures, and insatiable desires,
this collection of short stories set
in the world of Sookie Stackhouse
will have fans clamoring for more.
An Ice Cold Grave Charlaine Harris
2007-09-25 The voices of the dead
become inescapable clues for
lightning-struck sleuth Harper
Connelly in this “winning series”
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(Booklist) of murder—and beyond—from
#1 New York Times bestselling author
Charlaine Harris… Harper Connelly
heads to Doraville, North Carolina to
find a missing boy—one of several
teenage boys who have disappeared
over the last five years. And all of
them are calling for Harper. She
finds them, buried in the frozen
ground. All she wants is to get out
of town before she’s caught in the
media storm—until she herself is
attacked and becomes part of the
investigation. Soon Harper will learn
more than she cared to about the dark
mysteries and long-hidden secrets of
Doraville—knowledge of the dead that
makes her next in line to end up in
an ice-cold grave...
The Long List Anthology Volume 2 Ann
Leckie 2016-12-10 This is the second
annual edition of the Long List
Anthology. Every year, supporting
members of WorldCon nominate their
favorite stories first published
during the previous year to determine
the top five in each category for the
final Hugo Award ballot. Between the
announcement of the ballot and the
Hugo Award ceremony at WorldCon,
these works often become the center
of much attention (and contention)
across fandom. But there are more
stories loved by the Hugo voters,
stories on the longer nomination list
that WSFS publishes after the Hugo
Award ceremony at WorldCon. The Long
List Anthology Volume 2 collects 18
fiction stories from that nomination
list, along with 2 essays from the
book Letters to Tiptree that was also
on the nomination list, totaling over
500 pages of fiction by writers from
all corners of the world. Within
these pages you will find a mix of
science fiction and fantasy and
horror, the dramatic and the
lighthearted, from android caretakers
to Lovecraftian romances, from
adventures to quests and more. There
is a wide variety of styles and types
of stories here, and something for
everyone. The stories included are:
"Damage" by David D. Levine "Pockets"
by Amal El-Mohtar "Today I Am Paul"
by Martin L. Shoemaker "The Women You
Didn't See" by Nicola Griffith (a
letter from Letters to Tiptree)
"Tuesdays With Molakesh the
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Destroyer" by Megan Grey "Wooden
Feathers" by Ursula Vernon "Three
Cups of Grief, By Starlight" by
Aliette de Bodard "Madeleine" by Amal
El-Mohtar "Neat Things" by Seanan
McGuire (a letter from Letters To
Tiptree) "Pocosin" by Ursula Vernon
"Hungry Daughters of Starving
Mothers" by Alyssa Wong "So Much
Cooking" by Naomi Kritzer "The
Deepwater Bride" by Tamsyn Muir "The
Heart's Filthy Lesson" by Elizabeth
Bear "Grandmother-nai-Leylit's Cloth
of Winds" by Rose Lemberg "Another
Word For World" by Ann Leckie "The
Long Goodnight of Violet Wild" by
Catherynne M. Valente "Our Lady of
the Open Road" by Sarah Pinsker "The
Pauper Prince and the Eucalyptus
Jinn" by Usman T. Malik "The Sorcerer
of the Wildeeps" by Kai Ashante
Wilson
Grave Sight Charlaine Harris 2007
Harper Connelly had a lucky escape
when she was hit by lightning: she
didn't die. But sometimes she wishes
she had died, because the lightning
strike left her with an unusual
talent: she can find dead people and that's not always comfortable.
Everyone wants to know how she does
it: it's a little like hearing a bee
droning inside her head, or maybe the
pop of a Geiger counter, a
persistent, irregular noise that
increases in strength as she gets
closer. It's almost electric: a
buzzing all through her body, and the
fresher the corpse, the more intense
the buzz. Harper and her brother
Tolliver make their living from
finding the dead, for desperate
parents, worried friends . . . and
police departments who have nowhere
else to look. They may not believe in
her abilities, but sometimes the
proof is just too much for even the
most sceptical of police chiefs to
deny. But it's not always easy for
someone like Harper, for the dead
*want* to be found - and too often,
finding the body doesn't bring
closure; it opens a whole new can of
worms.
Dead as a Doornail Charlaine Harris
2005 Cocktail waitress Sookie
Stackhouse turns sleuth to
investigate a mysterious sniper who
has set his sights on the local
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changeling population, especially
when her own brother Jason, a newly
transformed were-panther, becomes the
prime suspect in the deadly series of
attacks. By the author of Dead Until
Dark.
Dead in the Family Charlaine Harris
2011 Telepathic waitress Sookie
Stackhouse contends with the outcome
of the Fae War, her feelings for
vampire Eric Northman, and the
Shifter community going public.
All Together Dead Charlaine Harris
2014 Betrayed by her longtime vampire
lover, cocktail waitress Sookie
Stackhouse has her hands full dealing
with every kind of undead and
paranormal creature, as well as the
new man in her life, the shapeshifter
Quinn, and the upcoming vampire
summit.
Shakespeare's Trollop Charlaine
Harris 2000-08-14 Welcome back to
Shakespeare - a charming Arkansas
town with endless back roads, an
eclectic mix of residents, and a
dollop of noir. Featuring cleaning
woman/karate expert Lily Bard,
Charlaine Harris's series puts a
unique spin on the traditional cozy
to create mysteries that "work on
every level. The writing and plotting
are first rate [and] Lily is
appealing in her own prickly way" -Washington Times In this installment,
Lily discovers lifelong Shakespeare
resident Deedra Dean murdered inside
a car parked in a woodsy area outside
town. Determined not to get involved,
Lily wants to leave the police work
to Sheriff Marta Schuster and her
team of deputies, and concentrate on
cleaning, high kicks, and her
boyfriend Jack's impending visit. But
when Deedra's notoriously promiscuous
lifestyle provides an extensive list
of suspects but very few clues, Lily
has no choice but to resume the roll
of amateur detective and join the
investigation. In Shakespeare's
Trollop, the fourth book in Charlaine
Harris's highly acclaimed and darkly
compelling series, Lily Bard delivers
a hard-hitting mix of Southern charm
and street smarts, a combination so
alluring that long-time readers and
newcomers will be dying to visit
Shakespeare again.
A Touch of Dead Charlaine Harris
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2009-10-06 A Sookie Stackhouse short
story collection from #1 New York
Times bestselling author Charlaine
Harris. Together in one edition, five
stories from Harris’s supernatural
Louisiana town of Bon Temps,
featuring telepathic waitress Sookie
Stackhouse. In “Fairy Dust,” Sookie
must use her talents to help fairies
in danger. In “One Word Answer,”
Sookie comes face to face with some
unpleasant family secrets. Sookie
gets an unexpected—though not
unpleasant—present while celebrating
the Prince of Darkness’s birthday in
“Dracula Night.” Sookie’s witchy
friend Amelia helps Sookie on a case
in “Lucky.” And in “Giftwrap,” Sookie
fights to overcome holiday blues
until she has a surprising chance
encounter.
From Dead to Worse Charlaine Harris
2008-05-06 Psychic cocktail waitress
Sookie Stackhouse finds herself in
the middle of big trouble of the
supernatural kind in this novel in
the #1 New York Times bestselling
series—the inspiration for the HBO®
original series True Blood. After the
natural disaster of Hurricane
Katrina, and the manmade horror of
the explosion at the vampire summit,
Sookie Stackhouse is safe but dazed,
yearning for things to get back to
normal. But her boyfriend Quinn is
among the missing. And things are
changing, whether the Weres and vamps
in her corner of Louisiana like it or
not. In the ensuing battles, Sookie
faces danger, death...and once more,
betrayal by someone she loves. And
when the fur has finished flying and
the cold blood ceases flowing, her
world will be forever altered...
War for the Oaks Emma Bull 2004-11-01
Acclaimed by critics and readers on
its first publication in 1987, winner
of the Locus Award for Best First
Novel, Emma Bull's War for the Oaks
is one of the novels that has defined
modern urban fantasy. Eddi McCandry
sings rock and roll. But her
boyfriend just dumped her, her band
just broke up, and life could hardly
be worse. Then, walking home through
downtown Minneapolis on a dark night,
she finds herself drafted into an
invisible war between the faerie
folk. Now, more than her own survival
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is at risk—and her own preferences,
musical and personal, are very much
beside the point. By turns tough and
lyrical, fabulous and down-to-earth,
War for the Oaks is a fantasy novel
that's as much about this world as
about the other one. It's about real
love and loyalty, about real music
and musicians, about false glamour
and true art. It will change the way
you hear and see your own daily life.
At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
Dead to the World Charlaine Harris
2011 Sookie Stackhouse, a waitress
with a talent for reading minds,
comes to the aid of Eric, a sexy
vampire with amnesia, as she tries to
save him from whoever took his memory
and who now wants his life.
Dead and Gone Charlaine Harris
2009-05-05 The werewolves and
shifters come out of the closet and
throw the small town of Bon Temps
into a tailspin in the ninth novel in
the #1 New York Times bestselling
Sookie Stackhouse series—the
inspiration for the HBO® original
series True Blood. Except for
cocktail waitress Sookie Stackhouse,
folks in Bon Temps, Louisiana, knew
little about vamps—and nothing about
Weres. Until now. The Weres and
shifters have finally revealed their
existence to the ordinary world, and
the backlash may have claimed the
life of someone Sookie knew. But her
determination to find out who is
responsible for the murder is put
aside in the face of a far greater
danger. A race of unhuman
beings—older, more powerful, and more
secretive than vampires or
werewolves—is preparing for war. And
Sookie will find herself an all-toohuman pawn in their battle...
Club Dead Charlaine Harris 2003 When
her boyfriend Bill, a vampire who has
been rather distracted of late,
disappears, Sookie Stackhouse
journeys to Jackson, Mississippi, to
find her beloved, who has gotten
himself caught in a dangerous web of
murder and betrayal at Club Dead, an
elite underground society. Original.
Dead Over Heels Charlaine Harris
2016-08-01 Author of the books that
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inspired True Blood on HBO and
Midnight, Texas on NBC Aurora
Teagarden surprises even herself with
how quickly she’s settled in to
domestic bliss with her new husband,
Martin. But when the body of Roe’s
nemesis, Detective Jack Burns, drops
from an airplane to land in her yard,
Roe once more finds herself involved
in a mysterious death. It isn’t long
before Roe realizes that strange
things are happening to those around
her, including anonymous “gifts”
appearing at her home. Suspecting
that everything is somehow related,
Roe digs for her own answers before
someone else winds up dead. She’ll
have to investigate everyone she
knows, and the truth she uncovers
will change her life forever. #1 New
York Times bestselling author
Charlaine Harris is back with another
delightful whodunit and a cast of
memorable characters. The Aurora
Teagarden mysteries have been adapted
into film for Hallmark Movies &
Mysteries.
Witch Wolf Winter Pennington
2010-06-01 Preternatural Private
Investigator and Paranormal Huntress
Kassandra Lyall is used to working
alone. Whenever there’s a murder or a
mystery to solve that involves the
preternatural—she’s the witch they
call. When she’s called in to help
the local cops work on a mysterious
murder case, she finds herself
needing all the help she can get. A
bloodthirsty werewolf is loose in the
city and on a killing spree. As if
her plate weren’t full enough, a
strange she-wolf seeks Kassandra’s
aid, asking her to help find her
missing brother. Kassandra soon
learns that the strange she-wolf
serves two masters, and one of those
masters has taken quite an interest
in her. In a world where vampires
have charmed their way into modern
society, where werewolves walk the
streets with their beasts disguised
by human skin, Kassandra Lyall has a
secret of her own to protect. She’s
one of them. The First Book in the
Kassandra Lyall Preternatural
Investigator Series.
All That He Wants (The Billionaire's
Seduction Volume 1) Olivia Thorne
2013 For fans of 50 Shades Of Grey
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and contemporary romance... the
Billionaire's Seduction series!This
book contains the first four parts of
the series:All That He Wants - Part
1All That He Desires - Part 2All That
He Demands - Part 3All That He
Requires - Part 4---------------Lily
Ross was having another miserable day
at work when tall, dark, and
stunningly handsome walked in and
swept her off her feet.Over one
passionate weekend, mysterious Connor
Brooks leads Lily through a world of
sensual delights and showers her with
wealth and extravagance beyond her
wildest dreams.But every forbidden
fruit comes with a price.Connor is
not the man he claims to be, and
dangerous figures from his past are
lurking in the shadows, waiting to
destroy him - and Lily, too, if she
gets in their way.Because of frank
depictions of sexuality and use of
profanity, All That He Wants Volume 1
is intended for Mature Audiences
only.All That He Wants (Volume 1) is
125,000 words.
Dead To The World Charlaine Harris
2009-12-07 Sookie comes to the rescue
of a naked, amnesiac vampire - and
ends up in the middle of a war
between witches, werewolves and
vampires! Sookie Stackhouse is a
small-town cocktail waitress in
small-town Louisiana. She's pretty.
She does her job well. She keeps to
herself - she has only a few close
friends, because not everyone
appreciates Sookie's gift: she can
read minds. That's not exactly every
man's idea of date bait - unless
they're undead - vampires and the
like can be tough to read. And that's
just the kind of guy Sookie's been
looking for. Maybe that's why, when
she comes across a naked vampire on
the way home from work, she doesn't
just drive on by. He hasn't got a
clue who he is, but Sookie has: Eric
looks just as scary and sexy - and
dead - as the day she met him. But
now he has amnesia, he's sweet,
vulnerable, and in need of Sookie's
help - because whoever took his
memory now wants his life. Sookie's
investigation into what's going on
leads her straight into a dangerous
battle between witches, vampires and
werewolves. But there could be even
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greater danger - to Sookie's heart,
because the kinder, gentler Eric is
very hard to resist. The Sookie
Stackhouse books are delightful
Southern Gothic supernatural
mysteries, starring Sookie, the
telepathic cocktail waitress, and a
cast of increasingly colourful
characters, including vampires,
werewolves and things that really do
go bump in the night.
After Dead Charlaine Harris
2014-08-12 DEAD EVER AFTER marked the
end of the Sookie Stackhouse novels a series that garnered millions of
fans and spawned the hit HBO
television show TRUE BLOOD. It also
stoked a hunger that will never
die...a hunger to know what happened
next. With characters arranged
alphabetically - from the Ancient
Pythoness to Bethany Zanelli bestselling author Charlaine Harris
takes fans into the future of their
favourite residents of Bon Temps and
environs. You'll learn how Michele
and Jason's marriage fared, what
happened to Sookie's cousin Hunter,
and whether Tara and JB's twins grew
up to be solid citizens. This coda
provides the answers to your
lingering questions - including
details of Sookie's own happily-everafter... The book will feature
extensive interior art by acclaimed
Sookie artist Lisa Desimini,
including a Sookieverse Alphabet,
colour endpapers, and several fullpage black and white interior
illustrations.
Dead Until Dark Charlaine Harris
2001-05-01 Sink your teeth into the
first novel in the #1 New York Times
bestselling Sookie Stackhouse
series—the books that gave life to
the Dead and inspired the HBO®
original series True Blood. Sookie
Stackhouse is just a small-time
cocktail waitress in small-town Bon
Temps, Louisiana. She's quiet,
doesn't get out much, and tends to
mind her own business—except when it
comes to her “disability.” Sookie can
read minds. And that doesn’t make her
too dateable. Then along comes Bill
Compton. He’s tall, dark,
handsome—and Sookie can’t hear a word
he’s thinking. He’s exactly the type
of guy she’s been waiting for all her
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life... But Bill has a disability of
his own: he’s a vampire with a bad
reputation. And when a string of
murders hits Bon Temps—along with a
gang of truly nasty bloodsuckers
looking for Bill—Sookie starts to
wonder if having a vampire for a
boyfriend is such a bright idea.
Dead Reckoning Charlaine Harris 2012
After witnessing the firebombing of
the bar where she works, clairvoyant
Sookie Stackhouse has her attention
diverted when she realizes her
vampire lover, Eric Northman, and his
"child," Pam, are plotting to kill
the vampire who is now their master.
Dead to the World Charlaine Harris
2011 FANTASY. Sookie - now with HOT
new covers (and great new price).
After Dead Charlaine Harris
2013-10-29 Find out what happened
after the conclusion of the #1 New
York Times bestselling Sookie
Stackhouse series—the inspiration for
the HBO® original series True Blood.
Dead Ever After marked the end of the
Sookie Stackhouse series—novels that
garnered millions of fans and spawned
the hit HBO television show True
Blood. It also stoked a hunger that
will never die…a hunger to know what
happened next. With characters
arranged alphabetically—from the
Ancient Pythoness to Bethany
Zanelli—bestselling author Charlaine
Harris takes fans into the future of
their favorite residents of Bon Temps
and environs. You’ll learn how
Michele and Jason’s marriage fared,
what happened to Sookie’s cousin
Hunter, and whether Tara and JB’s
twins grew up to be solid citizens.
This coda provides the answers to
your lingering questions—including
details of Sookie’s own happily-everafter...
Dead in Dixie Charlaine Harris 2003
Dead Ever After Charlaine Harris 2014
After learning the devastating reason
why vampire hunk Eric Northman has
been cooling on their relationship,
clairvoyant waitress Sookie
Stackhouse becomes embroiled in a
shocking murder that sends all of Bon
Temps reeling in the final novel of
the best-selling series. Reprint.
750,000 first printing.
Dead and Gone Charlaine Harris 2010
When the body of a were-panther is
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discovered in the parking lot of
Merlotte's, Sookie Stackhouse tries
to discover the identity of the
killer, but encounters a much greater
threat to the human and undead
communities of Bon Temps.
The Sookie Stackhouse Companion
Charlaine Harris 2011-08-30 Explore
the unconventional, otherworldly life
of psychic waitress Sookie Stackhouse
in this companion to the bestselling
series that takes a closer look at
Sookie and her family, friends,
enemies, adventures, and—of
course—the lovers who set her world
on fire... Visit Bon Temps, the small
Louisiana town that Sookie calls
home, with a detailed map created by
Charlaine herself, and learn the
characteristics of the supernaturals
who live there: vampires, twonatured, and fae. Examine all the
branches of Sookie’s family tree. And
eavesdrop on the private
conversations between rival vampires
Eric and Bill. Also, enjoy the
compelling novella “Small-Town
Wedding,” in which Sookie accompanies
her shapeshifting boss, Sam, to his
brother’s wedding in Texas, where
happily-ever-after seems very far
away.... Exclusive interviews with
True Blood creator Alan Ball and
author Charlaine Harris—compiled from
fan questions—will satisfy your
craving for all things Sookie, as
will trivia questions, recipes
(including Caroline Bellefleur’s
famous chocolate cake!), and a
concordance to the Sookie Stackhouse
novels.
Many Bloody Returns Charlaine Harris
2007-09-04 Includes an original
Sookie Stackhouse story
"Clever...entertaining...
excellent"(Library Journal) original
vampire stories by Charlaine Harris,
Jim Butcher, Kelley Armstrong, and
more. From cakes to stakes, a
celebration of everyone's favorite
bloodsucking subculture by a baker's
dozen of favorite authors. Each of
these thirteen original stories
offers a fresh and unique take on
what birthdays mean to the undead.
From Charlaine Harris's Sookie
Stackhouse attending a birthday party
for Dracula to Jim Butcher's Harry
Dresden battling bloodsucking party
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crashers, these suspenseful,
surprising, sometimes dark, sometimes
humorous stories will ensure
paranormal fans will never think of
vampires or birthdays quite the same
again.
The Sookie Stackhouse Novels
Charlaine Harris 2009-09-29 Presents
the adventures of supernaturally
gifted cocktail waitress Sookie
Stackhouse as she deals with her
increasingly complicated love life
and an underground world of vampires
and other paranormal beings.
True Blood Omnibus II Charlaine
Harris 2010-09-16 The second Sookie
Stackhouse Omnibus: a book with bite!
Blonde, bubbly Sookie Stackhouse
loves her job as a cocktail waitress
in Merlotte's, in her home town of
Bon Temps. Sookie's cute, but it
takes her a long time to make
friends; perhaps that's not so
surprising when you consider how few
people appreciate her telepathic
ability. Whichever species you are,
life is never boring in Bon Temps,
Louisiana!
Dead Reckoning Charlaine Harris
2011-05-03 Caught up in the politics
of the vampire world, psychic Sookie
Stackhouse learns that she is as much
of a pawn as any ordinary human in
this novel in the #1 New York Times
bestselling series—the inspiration
for the HBO® original series True
Blood. With her knack for being in
trouble’s way, Sookie witnesses the
firebombing of Merlotte’s, the bar
where she works. Since Sam Merlotte
is now known to be two-natured,
suspicion falls immediately on the
anti-shifters in the area. Sookie
suspects otherwise, but her attention
is divided when she realizes that her
lover, Eric Northman, and his “child”
Pam are plotting to kill the vampire
who is now their master. Gradually,
Sookie is drawn into the plot—which
is much more complicated than she
knows...
The Complete Sookie Stackhouse
Stories Charlaine Harris 2017 "For
the first time together in one
volume, here is the complete short
story collection starring Louisiana's
favorite telepathic waitress, Sookie
Stackhouse ... New fans can fill in
the gaps in their Sookie lore while
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old friends can revisit some of their
favorite moments and characters. From
investigating the murder of a local
fairy to learning that her cousin was
a vampire, from remodeling her best
friend's house to attending a wedding
with her shapeshifting boss Sam,
Sookie navigates the perils and
pitfalls of the paranormal world"-]cProvided by publisher.
Definitely Dead Charlaine Harris 2006
Supernaturally gifted cocktail
waitress Sookie Stackhouse heads for
New Orleans, where she is forced to
contend with her own family's dark
legacy and a variety of potentially
lethal characters.
Deadlocked Charlaine Harris
2012-05-01 In the penultimate novel
in the #1 New York Times bestselling
series—the inspiration for the HBO®
original series True Blood—Sookie
Stackhouse must work with her first
love to clear her current undead
flame of murder... Felipe de Castro,
the vampire King of Louisiana (and
Arkansas and Nevada), is in town.
It’s the worst possible time for a
human body to show up in Eric
Northman’s front yard—especially the
body of a woman whose blood he just
drank. Now it’s up to Sookie and Bill
Compton, the official Area Five
investigator, to solve the murder.
Sookie thinks that, at least this
time, the dead girl’s fate has
nothing to do with her. But she is
wrong. She has an enemy, one far more
devious than she would ever suspect,
who has set out to make Sookie’s
world come crashing down.
Living Dead in Dallas Charlaine
Harris 2002 When a vampire enlists
the aid of cocktail waitress Sookie
Stackhouse to use her telepathic
talents to find a missing vampire in
Dallas, she agrees to the deal if the
vampires promise to behave and to let
the humans go unharmed. Original.
Dead to the World Charlaine Harris
2005-05-03 Psychic Sookie Stackhouse
has her hands full with an amnesiac
vampire in the fourth seductive novel
in the #1 New York Times bestselling
series—the inspiration for the HBO®
original series True Blood. When
cocktail waitress Sookie Stackhouse
sees a naked man on the side of the
road, she doesn’t just drive on by.
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Turns out the poor thing hasn’t a
clue who he is, but Sookie does. It’s
the vampire Eric Northman—but now
he’s a kinder, gentler Eric. And a
scared Eric, because whoever took his
memory now wants his life. Sookie’s
investigation into why leads straight
into a dangerous battle among
witches, vampires, and werewolves.
But a greater danger could be to
Sookie’s heart—because the kinder,
gentler Eric is very difficult to
resist...
Dead by Day Charlaine Harris 2005
Sookie Stackhouse is a smart, saavy
waitress in a small Southern town.
Her ability to read minds gives other
people the creeps. So her old
boyfriend, Bill, seemed perfect for
her since she can't read dead
people's minds. But they broke up and
Sookie hopes she can go back to her
uneventful, pre-vamp existence. As
if!
Grave Surprise Charlaine Harris 2007
While giving a college class a
demonstration of her unique talent to
find the dead and see their final
moments of life, Harper Connelly is
stunned to discover two bodies in a
single grave--one the original
occupant, one a recently deceased
girl--and joins forces with her
stepbrother Tolliver to find a
killer. By the author of Grave Sight.
Reprint.
An Easy Death Charlaine Harris
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2020-05-05 From the beloved #1 New
York Times bestselling author of the
Sookie Stackhouse series, the
inspiration for HBO’s True Blood,
comes “a gripping, twisty-turny,
thrill ride of a read” (Karin
Slaughter, New York Times bestselling
author) following a young gunslinging
mercenary on deadly mission through
the American Southwest. In a
fractured United States, a new world
where magic is acknowledged but
mistrusted, a young gunslinger named
Lizbeth Rose takes a job offer from a
pair of Russian wizards. Lizbeth Rose
has a wildly fearsome reputation but
these wizards are desperate.
Searching the small border towns near
Mexico, they’re trying to locate a
low-level magic practitioner believed
to be a direct descendant of Grigori
Rasputin. As the trio journey through
an altered America—shattered into
several countries after the
assassination of Franklin Roosevelt
and the Great Depression—they’re set
on by enemies. It’s clear that a
powerful force does not want them to
succeed in their mission. Lizbeth
Rose has never failed a client, but
this job may stretch her to her
deadly limits. “Immersive, involving,
suspenseful and intriguing, with a
main character you’ll love” (Lee
Child, #1 New York Times bestselling
author), An Easy Death is a fastpaced thriller of the highest order.
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